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INSURANCE COMMISSION ADVISORY

: General Public and All Regulated Entities Concerned

SUBJECT Suspension of Operation of the lnsurance Commission -
Cebu District Office on 06 August 2024

Please be advised that Tuesday, 06 August 2024, is a Special (Non-working)
Public Holiday in the Province of Cebu including its highly urbanized cities of
Cebu and Mandaue and its component cities of Lapu-Lapu, Danao and Toledo
in celebration of its 455th Founding Anniversary, per Republic Act No. 8952
dated August 31,2000. Hence, work at the lC Cebu District Office is hereby
suspended.

For any queries and/or concerns, you may send it thru e-mail address:

iccebu@insurance.gov.ph

Normal operations will resume on Wednesday, O7 Augusl2024.

Please be guided accordingly.

JOHN S.
D lnsurance missioner
Management Sup Services Group

Advisory No. MSS-2024-04'

Classification: Management Support
Services Advisory

Date: E> August 2024
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